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Annual reporting 

Dear FDI Screening Team, 

Pursuant to Article 5(1) and 5(2) of Regulation (EU) 2019/452 of 19 March 2019 establishing a 

framework for the screening of foreign direct investments into the Union, we are hereby submitting 

our annual report to the European Commission. 

 

As requested and guided, please find the filled template forms attached to this letter. In addition, 

we would like to confirm that last year we did not receive any requests from other Member States 

pursuant to Articles 6(6) and 7(5) of Regulation (EU) 2019/452. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

(digitally signed) 

 

Kristi Talving 

Director General 

Enclosure: Annex 1 and Annex 2  

Madis Ostra 
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